
 
 
 
 

April 10, 2025 
 

 
Dear 8th grade Families: 

 
Now that we are about to start the fourth quarter, we wanted to 
take this opportunity to encourage students to talk with their 
families and review their progress in their World Language classes.  
This is the perfect time for students to reflect on their effort and 
create goals for themselves as they prepare for final World 
Language exams—called FLACS exams.   

 
As you know, your child is currently enrolled in a World Language 
class and the credit for this course counts toward their high school 
graduation requirements.  In June they will complete the FLACS A 
Exam, which is a proficiency-based test that will assess your child’s 
progress through speaking, listening, reading, and writing.  Please 
know that the exam is just as important as a Regents Exam, and it is 
critical that students are successful to progress to the next level of 
language learning in high school. 

 
Next month, your child will take the first part of the FLACS exam 
which consists of three required speaking tasks administered by 
their classroom teacher. The written parts of the test take place on 
Monday, June 23rd, 2025.   

 
We strongly encourage students to attend extra help sessions or 
World Language academies, the dates of which can be here. 

 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. 
 
Best, 
 
Dr. Raphael Morey, Mr. Polite, Dr. Leone, & Ms. Foley  

 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1743513082/seafordk12nyus/twww7dyzamxpju07bd3g/Academies24-25.pdf

